# TEXAS INSIDER



#### THE TCJIUG CONFERENCE RETURNS TO CORPUS CHRISTI....



The TCJIUG conference will be returning to Corpus Christi April 30th through May 3rd, 2019. It will be back at the Emerald Beach Hotel where it was held last year. Renovations are still in progress but several of the board members have visited them recently. Hotel booking information and the registration form is now available. Look for more information on our website, we hope to see you there!



- Conference registration includes your yearly membership in TCJIUG.
- Exclusive training not offered at other conferences by the people who are actually doing the work every day.
- Communicate directly with DPS personnel at the conference.
- Network and make friends from other agencies across the state.



#### In this NewsLetter:

- \* 2019 Conference Information
- \* TCJIUG Working Groups
- \* TCJIUG Executive Panel
- \* Door Prizes Needed





## **TCJIUG Executive Panel**

#### **Current Officers:**

President - Pam Pierce

Vice President - Windy Kraus

Secretary/Treasurer - Lindsey Hiracheta

#### **Board Members:**

Position 1 - Sheila Powell

Position 2 - Steve Ryckman

Position 3 - Diamantina (Dede) Jasso



The theme of the 2018 Conference was Carnival.

# TCJIUG Working Groups

The following working groups are established to help with the conference and other planning for the organization. If you want additional information or can help out, contact the committee chair listed below:

Publications Steve Ryckman stevenry@plano.gov

Social Activities DeDe Jasso diamantina.romero@medinacountytexas.org

Training Sherry Walton sherry.walton@co.liberty.tx.us

Vendors Tracy Childress tracy.childress@co.guadalupe.tx.us

#### Did you know?

Past editions of our newsletters as well as other useful information is on the TCJIUG website at: http://www.tcjiug.com











#### What is TCJIUG?



TCJIUG is a statewide organization of law enforcement, communications and information systems personnel working to improve the criminal justice system throughout the state, to improve working relationships and to promote the education of its membership.

## Does your agency have items we could use for door prizes?

Like getting door prizes? We do too! If your agency has items that could be used as door prizes for our conference next year, please let us know.

We are always looking for new items for our conference! Even if they are small items, we can group them together to create a gift basket.

Contact DeDe Jasso if you can assist with supplying any door prizes.

TCJIUG PO Box 684096 Austin, TX 78768-4096

This newsletter brought to you by your publications committee.

